
[HKT Residential Telephone Line / eye / IDD 0060 Services – Beware of phishing emails!] 

 
Our attention has been drawn to phishing emails claiming to be sent from HKT.  
 
Those phishing emails, through making false statements, such as claiming the recipient’s payment of HKT 

Residential Telephone Line / eye / IDD 0060 Services monthly fee has failed or the customer information 

needs to be updated and including fake hyperlinks, trick the recipients into providing their HKT Residential 

Telephone Line / eye / IDD 0060 Services login names, passwords, personal information and/or credit card 

information.  Those emails were NOT issued by us.  We would never collect customer’s credit card information 
or other personal information via email for updating or verification purposes. 
 

It should be noted that the legitimate HKT Residential Telephone Line / eye / IDD 0060 Services customer 

service email address is be@pccw.com. 
 
 
HKT regrets that these phishing emails being sent by unknown persons are causing a nuisance to our 
customers and we would welcome receiving any information which we could take to the relevant authorities 
regarding the persons creating these phishing emails.  If you receive a suspicious email claiming to be from 

HKT Residential Telephone Line / eye / IDD 0060 Services, please do not attempt to reply, click on the links 

provided or download any attachment.  Instead, report it to us promptly at be@pccw.com.  Alternatively, you 
may contact us via our Online Live Chat on HKT homepage (www.hkt.com), or call the Consumer Service 
Hotline on 1000.  
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